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Dear parents and carers, 

Options selections process 

It was lovely to meet so many families and students at the options evening on Tuesday. If you were 
unable to attend, please find attached the information booklet with all the subjects on offer. We 
hope that you were able to find all the information you need to support your child in making their 
selections. If you have any further questions, please contact the year team: Daniel Mattson (Head of 
Year) and Hannah Scott (Assistant Head of Year).  
 
The subjects to select:  
 

• Students are to select 3 option subjects. 

• One of these options must be either History, Geography or Spanish.  
 
The blocks are: 

 
 
For example a student could select: 
Option 1: Music 
Option 2: Art 
Option 3: History 
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The process of selecting: 
 

1. Click on this link: https://forms.office.com/e/rCqdi3JDzL  

Or students can scan this QR code with their iPad to complete: 

 

 
2. Enter your child’s IT username and password to access the sheet. 

 

3. Select one option from each question number and enter comments/feedback if appropriate. 

 
4. This must be completed by Friday 1st March 2024 

 
We of course always try to facilitate the students first choices where possible, but we cannot 
guarantee this. 
 
Support for the students: 

• Guided conversations to support with selections with our careers lead. If you would like your 
child to have one of these please contact Mrs M Powell or the year team.  

 

• Students also have their Tutor (IDT teacher) and the year team for any questions they may 
have. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs L Blackwood 
Assistant Principal  
Teaching and Learning, Curriculum and Assessment 

https://forms.office.com/e/rCqdi3JDzL

